
Under Section 25(j) of the Hospital Uninsured Patient Discount Act (“HUPDA”), 210 ILCS 89/25(j), OAG is 
required to “provide data on the Attorney General's website regarding enforcement efforts performed 
under this Act from July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024.” 
         
Data regarding enforcement efforts under Hospital Uninsured Patient Discount Act (“HUPDA”), 210 
ILCS 89/25(j) from July 1, 2023 through June 30, 2024. 
 
1.            The total number of complaints received – 5 
 
2.            The total number of open investigations – 4 
 
3.           The number of complaints for which assistance in resolving complaints was provided to 

constituents throughout the State by the Attorney General without resorting to investigations or 
actions filed – 5 

 
4.            The total number of resolved complaints – 4 (1 complaint still in mediation) 
 
5.            The total number of actions filed – 0 
 
6.           A list of the names of facilities found by a pattern or practice to knowingly violate Section 10 of 

the Act, along with any civil penalties assessed against a listed facility – 0 
 
 
 
 


